## THE UNIVERSITY OF MICHIGAN

Regents Communication

Approved by the Regents April 21, 2006

## **ACTION REQUEST**

Subject:

Law School Final Degree List

**Action Requested:** 

Approval of Final Degree List for December 18, 2005 Law School

Commencement

On the recommendation of the appropriate governing body of the Law School, we request approval for the December 22, 2005 Law School Commencement.

A copy of each final degree list is on file in the Office of the Vice President and Secretary of the University.

Recommended by:

Edward M. Gramlich

Interim Provost and Executive Vice President

Edna M Boln

for Academic Affairs

Sally J. Churchill

Vice President and Secretary of the University

**April 2006**